
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Sealed proposals addressed to the Mayor and City Council will be received at the office of the City Clerk, 

City Hall, 57 N. Liberty Street, Cumberland, Maryland 21502, until but not after 2:00 p.m. local time, on 

February 20, 2013.  Proposals will be publicly opened and read at 2:30 p.m. on that date in the Council 

Chamber at City Hall.  All proposals must be submitted in duplicate in a sealed envelope, plainly marked 

on the outside thereof,  

“14-12-WFP WFP Outfall Flow Measurement For NPDES Permit Compliance” 

A non-mandatory Pre-Bidding Session for the purpose of answering or obtaining answers to questions of 

parties interested in constructing the work  will be held at 10:00 a.m. Tuesday January 29, 2013 in the 

Engineering Conference Room on the third floor of the Public Safety Bulding, 20 Bedford Street, 

Cumberland Maryland 21502. 

A Bond or Certified Check in the amount of 5% of the total bid shall be submitted with each bid. 

The Mayor and City Council reserve the right to waive any technicalities and to reject any or all bids, and 

to accept any or all proposals which in their judgment is to the best interest of the City. 

Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained by contacting Paul De Palatis at 

pdepalatis@allconet.org or (301) 759-6606.   

 

MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL OF CUMBERLAND 

/s/ Margie Eirich 

CITY CLERK 
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